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Pursuant to its statutory obligations, on Friday, October 19, HUD responded to the GAO's 
recommendations of August 15, 2012, relating to the PBCA. We informed the GAO that we are 
continuing to assess the legal and operational issues raised by its recommendations.  We will 
inform the public as soon as further determinations are made. 

 


